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9th March 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Leavers’ Hoodies  
 
We are pleased to be able to offer leavers’ hoodies for our Year 6 pupils again this year. The 
Friends of Heacham Junior School have very kindly agreed to subsidise the cost of one hoodie 
per child so that parents only pay £10!  If you wish to order additional hoodies, they will be 
charged at full cost (see attached). 
 
They come in a choice of sizes and colours (Burgundy or Sky Blue) and will have all the pupils’ 
names forming a ‘23’ on the reverse and an embroidered school logo on the front.  
 
If you would prefer your child’s name NOT to be printed on the hoodie, please tick the 
appropriate box on the order form and return to the school office by Friday 17th March when 
we will finalise the design and place our order.  
 
Surnames will not be used, your child’s name will appear as first name only but if there are 
more than one pupil by that name in the class, it will show as first name followed by the initial 
of the surname (e.g. Adam J, Adam S) 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Denise Bridge 
School Secretary 

HEACHAM JUNIOR SCHOOL 
College Drive, Heacham, PE31 7EJ 

TEL: 01485 571013   
 

office@heachamjunior.co.uk 
www.heachamjunior.co.uk 
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Leavers’ Hoodies – Order Form 
 

 

Please return order form to the School Office by Friday 17th March 
(Payment will be via ParentPay at a later date). 
 
 
 
 

Pupil’s Name:         
 
[     ]   I give permission for my child’s name to be included in the design. 
 
[     ]   I do not want my child’s name on the back of the hoodie 
 
 

 
 
 
One hoodie per child will be charged at the subsidised price of £10.  Additional 
hoodies will be charged at the full price as shown above. 
 
 
 
 
Signed:        Date:     
 
 
Name of parent/carer:          


